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Buffalo, NY – A new school year brings new changes to Bennett High School.  New York State

Senator Antoine Thompson (D-parts Erie & Niagara counties) will hold a news conference

Wednesday, September 08, 2010 to announce capital improvements for Bennett High School. 

The Senator has secured $200,000 for several upgrades at the school.

Join Senator Thompson on the front lawn of Bennett High, along with school Principal

David Mauricio, students, school board members and the Superintendant of Buffalo Public

Schools, Dr. James Williams.

WHO:                 New York State Senator Antoine Thompson

WHAT:               News Conference

WHEN:               September 8th, 2010

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/education
mailto:sk2houston@hotmail.com


WHERE:             Bennett High School 2885 Main Street Buffalo, NY 14202

TIME:                 11:00 AM
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